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School dates for April   

 
 

  

 

   
 

  

 

   
 

  

 

   

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Accept and Respect. We are all different.” 
(Anonymous) 

As the weather continues to provide us with 
varying temperatures please make sure your 
child/children have the appropriate outdoor 
clothing.  We have a number of children coming 
to the office wanting to call home for a coat or 
sweater.  It is easier to take off a layer of 
clothing than to have to call for extra clothing. 

We have a busy week coming at Elkhorn 
including the Peter Pan Performance for our 
students on Tuesday that the School Advisory 
Council organized and financially supported.   

Blue Jays game is coming and we are ready. 
Tickets will be distributed once we have 
received them from the Jays. 

Have a good week. 

 Holly Richards 

 

 

EASTER MONDAY – NO SCHOOL 

 

Tuesday – Day 2 

Prologue performance – Peter Pan 

 

Wednesday – Day 3 

Pizza Lunch 

Track & Field practice – Grades 3-5 

2:20 – 3:00  

Co-ed Volleyball tournament 

                              

Thursday – Day 4 

Blue Jays game              

  

Friday – Day 5 

Track & Field practice – Grades 3-5 

2:20 – 3:00 
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 Peter Pan Performance on Tuesday 
Wendy Darling is sad to learn that she’s growing too old to stay in the nursery any longer, 
and must move to the adult wing of the house. But when an adventurous young boy 
offers to fly her to Neverland where she can stay young forever, Wendy is catapulted into 

an adventure filled with magic pixies, charming pirates, and talking trees! As Peter Pan battles his 
arch-nemesis Captain Hook in DuffleBag Theatre’s fun version of J.M. Barrie’s beloved classic. 

Pizza Lunch – Wednesday   
Just a reminder that due to the Blue Jay game pizza lunch is on Wednesday this 
week, not Thursday like it usually is. 

Track & Field practices for Grades 3-5 
Track and field practices will continue this week on Wednesday and Friday for Grades 3-5. Please 
make sure your child has the appropriate clothing and that they have a water bottle if needed. 

 

Volleyball Tournament  
Our co-ed Grade 5 volleyball team will be participating in a qualifying tournament 
on Wednesday at North Preparatory Junior Public School. Good luck to all the 
Grade 5’s who are participating in the tournament.  

 

Blue Jays game 
At long last the wait is over. On Thursday our students who purchased tickets will be 
heading to the Blue Jays game where our choir will be singing the Canadian and 
American national anthems. It should be a fun day for everyone who is attending.  

Parents if you are taking your child home from the game and they will not be going 
back on the bus please make sure you let one of our staff know.  

We need to have all the students accounted for and want to make sure that your child is safe. 

 

“Heelys” Wheel Shoes 
Parents please be aware that your children are not permitted to wear Heelys 
shoes at school during school hours. These shoes are not safe to wear at school. 

There have been too many injuries reported from children wearing these shoes. 
Your child may wear these shoes once they are under your supervision. 


